
Albert Stussy
Boothbay

Dear committee members, I am writing to ask that you oppose LD 976. A bump stock
is an after market accessory, NOT a machine gun. A firearm can be "bump" fired with
just your belt loop and finger. Banning this item will not help solve a problem that 
Maine has. You represent Maine, worry about Maine. Vote Ought not pass on LD976


